
 

CARE BEARS ARE HERE AT YOUR DEPARTMENT OFFICE! 

The bears are a 14” brown bear with an AMVETS ribbon on them.  They can be purchased from the 
Department by local posts to distribute to local law enforcement for use to give to children in 
traumatic situations.   Consider this project for your Community Service activities.  For further 

information contact Executive Director Clark Leckington at the Department Office. 

Care Bears are $6.00 and are available NOW! 

 


